
 MUSIC
Columbus Radio
1151 Sanford St.
10% off turntable 
stylus’s and cartridges.

Dub Ditch Picnic
http://dubditch
picnic.tictail.com/
10% off orders
over $25.

Into The Music
245 McDermot Ave.
10% off all regularly 
new & used CD’s, 
& Cassettes.

Music Trader
97 Osborne St.
10% off all regularly 
priced new & used 
CD’s, new vinyl.

Planet of Sound
201-1109 
Henderson Hwy.
10% off any in store 
purchase (excluding 
gift cards).

War on Music
91 Albert St.
Unit 2A 2nd Floor
Check in store for new 
monthly Friends offer. 

Winnipeg Folk 
Festival Music 
Store
103-211 Bannatyne 
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandise.

 LIVE 
 ENTERTAINMENT
 / ARTS

2011 TD Winnipeg 
International Jazz 
Festival
www.jazzwinnipeg.com
10% off a Festival 
Club Pass.

Groundswell
www.gswell.ca
buy one Adult ticket, 
get a 2nd one free 
(box office only).

send + receive
www.sendandreceive.org
$2 off entry to any 
send + receive event.

The Wesmen
www.uwinnipeg.ca/
index/wesmen-wbb
Buy one ticket/ get 
one free (any regular 
season game).

 MOVIES

Cinematheque
100 Arthur St.
Receive a member 
admission when you buy 
one general admission 
at regular price.

Movie Village
97 Osborne St.
$1 off any rental over 
$2.99

 FOOD & DRINK

A Taste of India
9- 510 Sargent Ave.
10% off food menu 
items. Dine in only.

Booster Juice
491 Portage Ave.
Free booster with 
24 oz smoothie. 

Casa Burrito
104-520 Portage
15% off food. 
Dine in only.

Caulfield’s 
Organic Market 
@ Humboldt’s 
Legacy
887 Westminster
10% off all produce.

Delicious 
Vegetarian 
Restaurant
1467 Pembina Hwy.
10% of all food - dine 
in only, does not apply 
to special or combo.

Extreme Pita
491 Portage Ave.
Free Drink with 
purchase of any Pita.

Duckworth Cafe 
& Eatery
Duckworth Centre, 
U of W
Add one free topping
to any pizza or 
sandwich.

Elements
599 Portage Ave.
15% off food.

Fresh Option 
Organic Delivery
1338 Clifton St.
$10 off your first order.

Jonnie’s 
Sticky Buns
www.jonniessticky
buns.com
15% of any purchase.

Kokeb Restaurant
266 Edmonton St.
10% off food menu 
items. Dine in only.

Mondragon
1A 91 Albert St.
10% off all food.

Organic Planet
877 Westminster
10% off all deli Items.

Park Theatre & 
Movie Cafe
698 Osborne St.
10% off all non-
alcoholic beverages.

Shawarma Time 
Restaurant
616 Ellice Ave.
10% off food.

Soup Bee 
Food Delivery
204-218-SOUP
30% off your 
first order.

The Tallest Poppy
631 Main St.
One free coffee with
meal.

The Yellow Dog 
Tavern
386 Donald St.
10% off food.

 SHOPS

Argy’s Collectables
9- 1604 St.Mary’s Rd.
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandaise.

The Bookman
bookmanonline.com
10% off at sale events.

Brave New World
141 Sherbrook St.
10% off regular prices.

The Friendly 
Florist & Fair 
Trade Emporium
478 River Ave.
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandise 
and flowers.

Green Apple
836 Corydon Ave.
10% off clothing & 
footwear.

Half Pints 
Brewing Co.
550 Roseberry St.
15% off Merchandise.
Beer not included!

Hollowreed
holistic.ca
761 Westminster
10% off regular prices.

Hungover Empire
173 Osborne St.
10% off regular prices.

Kustom Kulture
470 River Ave.
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandise.

Osborne Village Ink
188 Osborne St.
10% off tattoos & 
piercings.

Ragpickers
216 McDermot
10% off all regularly
priced merchandise.

SK8
225-1 Forks Market Rd.
10% off reg. priced items.

Ram Wools 
Yarn Co-op
989 Portage Ave.
5% off all reg. priced 
items.

Rebel Waltz Tattoo
873A Notre Dame 
10% off tattoos over 
$100

Sew Dandee
105 Osborne St.
10% off all Dandee 
cards.

U.N. Luggage
Unluggage.mb.ca
15% off featured 
items.

Urban Bakery
398 Portage Ave.
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandise.

Wild Planet
217 Osborne St.
10% off all regularly 
priced merchandise.

  SERVICES

Baby Baby Photo
Ph: 474-2229 
10% off portrait 
packages. $100 off 
wedding packages.

Balanced 
Records
balanced-records.com
10% off CD duplication.

Bedside Studios
Ph: 786-1157
15% off.

Cohort Custom 
Tickets
2B - 91 Albert St.
10% off ticket printing.

Society Hair
7 - 120 Donald St. 
Book with DJBeekeeni 
& get a $10 discount 
on both M & F cuts.

Special T Shirt Co.
www.printedshirts.ca 
10% off all orders.

See www.ckuw.ca for complete and updated info.


